
Blakeney Surgery Update 
 
Dear Patient 
 
You may now have heard that Blakeney Surgery will be closing towards 
the end of this year.  
 
We know that change can be unsettling, please don’t worry. The 
services currently offered from Blakeney Surgery will remain exactly 
as they are now, until you hear otherwise.  
 
We realise the news of the future closure may cause concern for some 
patients that currently use Blakeney Surgery, but please be assured 
that we are fully committed to keeping the impact on our patients to 
an absolute minimum.  
 
Our immediate priority is to find another local site where we can 
relocate the medications collection and ordering service. This would 
mean you would still be able to collect and order your medication in 
or around Blakeney without needing to travel significantly further.   
 
As soon as we have any details on where this new site might be, the 
operating hours or when the change might happen, we will provide 
you with a further update.  
 
Over the next few weeks, we will be capturing some basic data from 
our Blakeney patients as they collect their medication so we can 
ensure we manage this change responsibly so that no one is 
unreasonably disadvantaged at the point of closure.  
 
Holt Medical Practice is committed to finding an alternative local site 
for your collections, and we are hopeful the local community will work 
with us to make this a reality and to ensure the potential impact on all 
patients is kept to a minimum.    
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this period. 
 
The Partners, Holt Medical Practice 


